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From: Kelby [mailto:kelbywyse@hotmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, May 25, 2016 10:21 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov> 
Subject: 16-0253-ga-tatx 

Dear Ohio Power Siting Board: 

While I've previously expressed my disdain for Duke Energy's central corridor pipeline extension 
on the grounds of my family's safety, I also wanted to echo that this project would devastate 
our ecosystem. The environment that we work so hard to protect will be assaulted with 
construction equipment with no chance of replenishment. Natural water drainage channels 
will be altered and the trees/shrubs/plants that provide us with natural beauty and supply 
animals and birds with a habitat will be decimated. Would you want this in your back yard? I'm 
certain the answer would be "no." Please stand up for Hamilton County residents and tell Duke 
Energy'N-O'in 

Thank you, 

Mr. Wyse 
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